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CRIS was recently enhanced to permit View Only Access during payroll confirm, allowing End 
Users the ability to view employee’s records without interruption. We hope this enhancement will 
assist you with your production activities. View Only Access functionality will be available beginning 
with the scheduled February 24th system lockout.  

 

 
CRIS System Downtime Schedule located on the Extranet: 

http://extranet.pensions.state.de.us/ 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions about View Only Access, please email our Functional Support Team: 
Open_Functional_Support_Services_Dist_List_@state.de.us, or call our office at (302)739-4208.   
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